
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Community Partners, 
 

The Down Syndrome Information Alliance is hosting its Annual Step Up for Down 
Syndrome Walk on Sunday, October 8, 2023. Our Walk has returned in person for the first 
time since 2019. This is your big chance to be a part of a very special day! 
 
Please join us as an exhibitor at our walk! It is a great way to share all the incredible things 
your organization is doing and to provide our community with much-needed resources! 
 
Please look over the attached application and turn it in as directed. I look forward to your 
support in making our Walk a smashing success. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Sotelo 
 

Lisa Sotelo 
DSIA President 
 
 


